PSA Water Committee, April 6, 2010, Letter to Northwest Water Systems - Jon Wiley

Subject: Courtesy letter to be mailed to 4 PSA property owners, Penberthy, Raymond,
Satterlee, and Sayan.

The courtesy letter from NWS is intended to alert the PSA lot owner that water meter
readings indicate they may have a water leak, indicated from abnormally high water
use as recorded from 9/23/09, to 3/10/10.

Courtesy Letter to Read:

Dear Paradise Service Associates property owner,
The water meter readings taken on September 23, 2009, and a second reading taken
on March 10, 2010, indicate your PSA lot # , address
Meter #

have recorded abnormally high water usage.

As of May 1, 2010, all PSA properties will be invoiced for all water measured through
the water meter. To avoid wasting water and incurring extra water charges, we
suggest you inspect your property for water line leaks, including plumbing below
residences, outdoor faucets and yard hydrants. Property owners are responsible for
repairs. .

If you have questions, please contact Northwest Water Systems 1-888-881-0958
Note, you may view water movement by removing the black water box lid, lifting the
meter dial cover, and note if the small blue wheel is turning. If it is moving, water is
flowing through the meter.

PSA Owner Courtesy letter contact list,
PSA owner, subject property address, PSA Lot #, and meter #

1. Kelli Penberthy, 71 E Mason Lake Place, Lot P1-109 meter #35431470

2. Richard Raymond, 141 E Mason Lake Drive E., Lot P2-210 meter #35424795
(Postal address, 512 34" Ave. NW, Gig Harbor, WA 98335-7811)

3. Richard Satterlee, 301 E. Olympic Drive, Lot #P1-096 meter #35424713

4. Timothy & Cheryl Sayan, 361 E Mason Lake Drive, #P1-033 meter #35424826
(Postal address, 211 E. Shore Drive, Grapeview, WA 98546)



